
PUPIL DAILY BULLETIN – TUESDAY 25TH APRIL 2017  

 

ALL YEARS  

 

ASSEMBLIES  

Tuesday 25 April S2 

Wednesday 26 April S3 

Thursday 27 April S4 

Friday 28 April S5/S6 

 

Careers Interviews - Wednesday 25th April with Miss Berry  

08.50 Josh G 4H1 

09.40 Kirsty G 4C2 

10.50 Chelsea S 4H2 

11.40 Brandon T 4H1 

1.20 Hope C 5D1 

2.10 John A-D 4B2 

Careers Clinic:-  Miss Berry will be in the Careers Library Monday Lunchtime                            

 

ALL YEARS  

 

 House Council Meetings: -  The final House Council meetings for this session will be held 
during the week beginning Monday 24 April. The format of the meetings will be an evaluation of 
the House Council format and it is important that there is a full attendance of House Council 
members at all of the House Council meetings as outlined below. 

Tuesday 25 April  Crichie House Council 
Wednesday 26 April Davah House Council 
Thursday 27 April  Harlaw House Council 
Friday 28 April   Selbie House Council. 

All of the above meetings will be held in the Guidance/Council meeting room and will start at 
12.50 each day.                                                                                                         Mr Hepburn 

 

 Banter Club: - There will be NO Banter Club this week but it will return next week.  S Sherriffs 
 

 Fit for Girls is on this Wednesday: – For the next two weeks we will being doing workouts 
from the Alexa Jean fitness programme which will be run by the S6 girls.  Head to the P.E hall 
after school on Wednesday and bring plenty of water!                                             Miss Walker 

 

 Soul Space: - Come along to our first Soul Space! If you're stressed about exams, have big 
questions about life, want to get a new perspective on yourself or want to find out about 
forgiveness (among other topics),  then the soul space is for you! Open in the library every 
lunchtime and after school all this week. See you there. Suzi (Youth Worker) and the team.  

                                                                                                                                          S Sherriffs 

 The Academy Star: - All members of the newspaper team should meet on Tuesday at 12:45 in 
room 25 as normal.  Please come prepared with ideas for the next edition of The Academy 
Star.  New members from any year group are also welcome!  This would be a great time to join 
as we are about to start work on a new paper to be released at the end of the term.   Mrs Milne 

                                                                                                                     

 Wider Achievement: - Have you had any recent success in sport, music, drama, science, 
volunteering etc? Please remember to fill out wider achievement slips for any recent successes 
you have had as we would love to hear about it! Your achievements can be in ALL school extra 
curricular activities or within the wider community.  Please fill out the slips and pass on to your 
registration teacher or Miss Rapley.                                                                          Miss Rapley 

 



S1 – S2  

 

 S1 & S2 Ukulele Group: - A new Ukulele group for S1 and S2 pupils will be starting on 
Wednesday 26th April. The rehearsals will take place in Room 56 at lunchtimes from 12.50pm – 
1.15pm, please feel free to bring your lunch along with you.  It doesn’t matter if you haven’t 
played Ukulele before, all abilities are welcome.  If you are interested please speak to Mrs Hart 
or Mrs Purvis.                                                                                                                  Mrs Hart 

   

S3 & S5  

 

 NESCol Day Release applications: - The following pupils are to attend a meeting in R16 at 
1030 today regarding their college day release applications.                                     Mr Maciver 

 

Forename(s) Surname Reg 

KAYLEIGH  S 3C1 

HAYLEY R 3C1 

ALANNA  C 3C2 

ERIN L 3D2 

COURTNEY G 3H1 

CARLA S 3S1 

KOTRYNA  K 5S2 

 

S4 – S5  

 

 A Journey to Medicine: - The Medical Schools Council have recently published a new series 
of support resources called a Journey to Medicine.  
It starts with the considerations to make before application, including work experience and 
course types. From there it goes through the processes of the application itself and how to 
understand entry requirements. Finally it offers advice for the interview and on what to do when 
results are received, whether it is good news or otherwise or time to think of alternatives.  
If you are interested in obtaining a link to this resource please see Mr Johnston in Guidance. 

                                                                                                                                   Mr A Johnston 

S4 – S6  

 

 Employment Opportunities: - The following possible job opportunities have become available 
within the local area. 

Modern Apprenticeship with a local Hairdresser. 
Modern Apprenticeship –Maintenance Technician with a firm within 5 miles of Inverurie. 
Modern Apprenticeship in Business Administration with NHS Grampian. 

Any pupil who would like to obtain further information regarding these employment 
opportunities should see Mr Hepburn in the Guidance Base as soon as possible.   Mr Hepburn 

 

 Revision Skills Workshop: - Following on from the Revision Skills Workshop that was offered 
before the Easter Holidays, we have decided to offer the same opportunity to S4 and S5 
students at lunchtime on Wednesday 26th April (12.35 – 13.05). 
The workshop will take place in the Assembly Hall and some teachers will present useful 
revision technique/skills that S4 and S5 students can adopt as part of their approach to their 
own revision for the SQA examinations. 
Please arrive promptly to ensure we keep to time.                                                        Mr Jones 

 
 


